
Village Trustees Meeting 
Wednesday June 27, 2018 

4:30 pm at Steele Community Room 
 28 North Main St  

Waterbury VT 
  
 

Please Note:  This Meeting has been Cancelled. Future meetings meeting of the 

Waterbury Village Trustees are discontinued as of June 30, 2018 in accord with the Charter 
change creating the Edward Farrar Utility District ”EFUD” as successor of the Village of 
Waterbury.  Future meetings pertaining to the former assets of the Village of Waterbury will 
be addressed by the Board of Utility Commissioners of the Edward Farrar Utility District.  
 

Agenda                                           Meeting Cancelled  
 


